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Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  
 
We are currently looking to plan and execute events such as Coffee Houses (tentative last week 
of Feb), Wellness Campaigns (Early Mar), Club Nights (Late March), and a “Life After First Year 
Campaign” (Early April). We are also considering two residence / off-campus events in March or 
April (each to be decided and planned by the residence chairs). 
 
We are also continuing to meet with various departments and committees of McMaster such as 
residence life and hospitality services. 
 
Outreach & Promotions 
 
Promotion of FYC is currently happening with several initiatives. We recently took headshots of 
which to be promoted alongside FYC awareness initiatives. We are looking into FYC 
merchandise. In addition, we are looking to continue to advocate for and represent the concerns 
of first years.  
 
Current Challenges  
 
We are currently working to streamline logistics and reconsider our plans and goals as we move 
into the new year, to work with first years, for first years, the best we can. 
 
Successes 
 
As aforementioned we have began our campaign of outreach and advocacy and we look forward 
to continue representing the concerns of our first years. In addition, we have began a discussion 
with the Director of Coop in the Science Faculty as well as the Chair of the Math and Stats 
Department about coop options for more programs and we intend to continue reaching out to 
others about this. 
 
Best, 
 
Kyle Sung 
Chair, First Year Council 
McMaster Students Union 


